
 
Wolverine Pipe Line Co. Detroit Metro Access Project 
Restoration Update – Week of June 13, 2018 
Wolverine Pipe Line Company continues to move forward on restoration for the Detroit Metro Access 
Project. To expedite work, Wolverine has hired additional third party landscaping, asphalt, concrete, 
fencing and other professional contractors to complete restoration as it is needed on individual properties. 

 
To provide regular updates on the restoration, Wolverine will be posting progress 
updates at www.wolverinepipeline.com every two weeks. Please feel free to 
share this web site with landowners and/or post a link on your website.  
 
If landowners have specific questions or concerns regarding the status of the 
restoration of their property, they can contact Ashlee Rudnick with Michiana 
Land Services, Inc. at arudnick@michianalandservices.com or call her at (517) 
610-9674. 

Location Freedom 
Township 

Files 15-31 

Lodi 
Township 
35-118 

Pittsfield 
Township 
120-240 

Ypsilanti Township 
 

242-347 

Van Buren 
Township 
350-533 

Belleville 
437, 

447-456 

Romulus 
 

535-589 
Percentage of 
Restoration 
Completed 

100% 96% 91% 93% 93% 100% 100% 

Total Tracts to 
be Completed  2 9 5 10   

Currently 
Scheduled 
Properties by 
Tract Number 

  139  384 391 392   

Additional Notes  Landscaping 
crews are 
scheduling 
landscaping 
work. 

 Landscaping 
crews are 
scheduling 
landscaping 
work. 

Landscaping crews 
are scheduling 
landscaping work. 

Landscaping 
crews are 
completing 
work. .  

   


